
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Minutes of the meeting of 27 April 2006 
 

The meeting was called to order by the Secretary in Sisson House at 3:00pm. 
 
Present were:  Kevin Linehan, Chairman; Dirk Brouwer, Vice Chairman; T.Q. 
Hutchinson, Secretary and John Harold, General Registrar.  The Secretary presided. 
 
The Board approved the minutes of the March 14, 2006 meeting as printed and 
distributed. 
 
The Board agreed to order 50 copies of the ballot sets to be used in the Democratic 
Primary Election of 13 June 2006. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 3:03 pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
T. Q. Hutchinson, 
Secretary 


